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Mr. Ambassador,

Thank you for reviewing CropLife America’s letter (attached) addressing several issues stemming from a
new regulatory philosophy within Mexico that is impacting the regulation and importation of crop
protection products. The efforts of you, your staff, and others in the Administration are greatly
appreciated by CropLife America (CLA) and its member companies.

Regards,
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Christopher A. Novak
President & CEO
CropLife America
1156 15t Street, NW, Suite 400
Washington, DC 20005










